City of Concord, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Mayor Bouley

DATE: March 22, 2018

RE: Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee Appointment

I propose the appointment of the following individual to the Recreation and Parks
Advisory Committee:

e Stacey Brown, 6 Garden Street, Concord. Ms. Brown will be appointed to fill the
current vacancy as the Ward Five Representative, for a three year term to expire
May 31, 2021. A copy of Ms. Brown’s letter of interest is attached.

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointment is
being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the
May 14, 2018 City Council meeting.



Stacey Brown

6 Garden Street
Concord, NH 03301
March 15, 2018

David Gill

Director

Parks & Recreation Department
1 White Street

Concord, NH 03301

Dear David Gill:

I am writing this letter regarding the vacancy on the Parks and Recreation Committee. For the last eight
years, my family and | have been frequent Concord park visitors and recreation program attendees, | would
like the opportunity to give back to my community as the Ward 5 representative on the Parks & Recreation

Committee.

Concord is a wonderful place to live, made better by the financially accessible programs and well-maintained
parks, but | believe that we have underutilized areas that would truly make us shine. | was excited to hear
that three areas are on the docket for improvement: Terrill Park, the Kiwanis riverfront and the Monkey
Around Playground. | would like be engaged in the conversation and efforts surrounding them.

I'm looking forward to representing my fellow neighbors and friends in Ward 5 and keeping them in the loop
on the latest and greatest of the Concord Parks and Recreation.

You can contact me by phone at 603 717-1350 or by email at staceyfm@gmail.com. | appreciate your time in

consideration.

Sincerely,

Stacey Brown



